
Tara Hills Drama Club 

 Winter Play Contract

The Drama Club is an after-school activity program. It is open to 45 students from 1st-6th 
grade. This school year’s winter play will be run by a committee of parents. Space is limited. 
A folder with a calendar of scheduled classes, script and music will be provided for each 
student. There are occasional evening meetings scheduled for the parents of the drama 
students. Drama will begin right after school Monday thru Thurs until 4pm.  
If your student is interested in participating in Drama these are the terms under which your 
child may participate: 

a. Your child must show commitment, cooperation and responsibility to the Drama Club. 
A maximum of two absences will be permitted after that your students will dropped 
from Drama.  
 

b. If your child attends school on the day of a scheduled class and fails to attend, you 
must send a note to excuse him/her. After two absences, your child will not be allowed 
to continue. (This creates a problem for the other children rehearsing in his/her scene). 
 

c. Transportation must be arranged if your child is drama only. The student must be 
picked up on time. If you cannot pick up your child, you must send a signed consent 
authorization of the person who will be picking up your child. You must come in and 
sign your child out and collect all his/her personal belongings.  
 

d. If your child's ride is more than 10 minutes late, you will be warned. After two times 
your child will not be allowed to continue.  Be mindful that it is run by parent 
volunteers; your student must be picked up by 4pm. 

 
e. All cell phones must be kept in backpacks during drama class or they will be taken 

and returned at the end of drama. 
 

f. If your child's behavior is disrespectful or disruptive to the class or the adult supervisor, 
he/she will be warned and you will be notified. If he/she fails to improve, he/she will be 
dismissed from the drama program. (The "Three Strike Rule" will be explained at the 
first parent meeting). 
 

g. If your child is part of the afterschool program, he/she will be escorted back to the 
program by an adult after each drama class. 

It is a privilege to be part of the drama program. Therefore, you must be in good standing in 
your class. We are looking forward to another wonderful drama production. 

 
 

 

Marsela Lopez Marina Flores 
YMCA Afterschool Coordinator School Community Outreach  



 

Tara Hills Drama Club 

 Contractual Agreement

My child and I have discussed the terms under which he/she may participate in 
the after school drama program and understand and agree to the terms. 

I, give permission for my child to participate. 
                                                                     Name of Student 

 
Parent's name:  

Phone number:  

Parent's email: 

 

   
Parent's Signature  Student's Signature 

   

Grade  Room Number  

 
 
I give permission to pick up my 
             Name of authorized adult 
 

"drama only" child when I am unable to do so. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


